Dear Parents of Silver Door Students,

It's hard to believe that after this week there is just one more week of summer camp! The fun hasn't stopped!

Just some quick reminders: We are also closed on Friday, August 12th for professional development in the morning. Open House will begin at 3:00pm. Please remember to sign your child in AND out on the Brightwheel app.

This week our STEM was the 'Building Brick Challenge.' Students were able to use building bricks or LEGO to build things like a house, tower, or goal. They had challenges to overcome like building a roof for the house, a ladder for the tower, and a ramp for the goal. This was such a fun activity, and they truly enjoyed it. Great news is that next week we will continue the box.

For our art theme, we spoke all about pets! We said pets are animals that can be trained and can live in our homes. Another name we learned for pets are domesticated animals. We said that animals like lions, bears, elephants, and giraffes can't be pets because they are too large and usually hunt for their own foods. Some of the cute crafts we made were a dog, fish, turtle, bunny, and cat. The children loved being able to pretend they own these pets and giving them names.

As always, we hope you have a lovely weekend!

Ms. Adriana, Mrs. Nisha, and Ms. Ali